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Year 6 Residential Visit to London 
Wednesday 12th – Friday 14th June 2024 

 
Dear Y6 Parents/Carers, 
 
Further to our previous communication and parent survey, I am excited to confirm that we will be going ahead with the Year 6 end of year overnight residential to London. 
 
We are aware that some parents/carers voted that their child wouldn’t attend the visit, however, we have sent this letter to all Year 6 families, in this first instance, to 
give everyone the opportunity to see what was on offer before making a final decision. 
 
We confirm the cost of the visit will include: 

• Exclusive coach travel, including pick-up and drop-off at the school  

• Two-night hotel accommodation in Greater London  

• Thames River Cruise 

• Evening meals at two London Restaurants 

• Visit to the National History Museum 

• Visit to Harry Potter Studios 

• Visit to Kidzania 

• Tickets to a West End show  (show to be confirmed) 

• Packed lunches and a meal at the service station on the way home. 
 
The above activities have been carefully put together to minimise the amount of walking, to allow everyone to access the trip if they wish. 

The total cost of the trip is £389 per child. 

Deposit   £ 40.00 by Friday 6th October 2023 
Instalment One  £43.00 by Friday 3rd November 2023 
Instalment Two  £43.00 by Friday 1st December 2023 
Instalment Three  £43.00 by Friday 5th January 2024 
Instalment Four  £43.00 by Friday 2nd February 2024 
Instalment Five  £43.00 by Friday 1st March 2024 
Instalment Six  £43.00 by Friday 5th April 2024 
Instalment Seven  £43.00 by Friday 3rd May 2024 
Instalment Eight  £48.00 by Friday 7th June 2024 
 
 
All payments are non-refundable unless a place is cancelled under exceptional circumstances. In this case it will be refunded at the schools’ discretion. 
 
The trip is live on MCAS to book and make payments as outlined above. The £40 deposit, paid by Friday 6th October, will confirm your child’s place and parental permission 
for your child to attend.  
 
Please note - this is based on the anticipation that at least 60 children will be going on the trip. If we receive lower numbers than 60, the trip may have to be cancelled. 
The trip does have a maximum capacity of 60 places, therefore is on a first-come, first-served basis. Once the trip is full, a waiting list will be created. 
 
We envisage 8-10 staff accompanying which will include Mr Welsh and the Y6 Team. Any children who do not attend the residential will be expected to attend school 
like normal and activities/a day trip will be organised for these children separately.  
 
If you have any questions, or would like to discuss the trip in further detail, please contact Mrs Tintor or one of the Year 6 teachers. We would love as many children to 
attend as possible so no question, query or concern will be unnecessary.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Tintor 
Senior Administration Officer 


